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FTSE Canada Bond Indices – Government Floating Rate Note Index 

Renaming of “FTSE Canada 1-3 Year Laddered Floating Rate Note Index” 

03 December 2024 

FTSE Russell would like to inform clients that the FTSE Canada 1-3 Year Laddered Floating Rate Note Index will be 
renamed to FTSE Canada Government Floating Rate Note Index, effective January 1, 2025. 
 
There will be no change to the index rules or methodology. 
 
Updated copies of the Ground Rules will be available on the FTSE Russell website in due course. 
 

Please contact fi.index@ftserussell.com / 416.572.7979 with any questions or comments.  

  
 
  
  
  

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 
 
Australia 

 
+61 (0) 2 7228 5659 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 
Japan +81 3 6441 1430 
London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
New York +1877 503 6437 

 

  
 
Alternatively please visit our website at lseg.com/ftse-russell 
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